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Venue Change

Due to complications at Avery Park, we are no longer able to move forward
at that location. We have found alternate venues for the finals. Rather than
change weekends altogether, we'll split to two locations in Dublin this
Sunday and make minor adjustments to the game times. Thank you for your
understanding and patience and we regret any inconvenience this causes.

The change down to 2 fields instead of 4 means that we are not able to offer
B side matches this Sunday. We simply do not have enough field space. We

know this is disappointing for those players and we do apologize.

Boys and Girls Cup matches will be played at Karrer Middle School, 7245 Tullymore Dr, Dublin,
OH 43016.

Boys and Girls Shield matches will be played at Grizzell Middle School, 8705 Avery Rd, Dublin, OH
43017.

Finals Schedule

There is ample parking at both locations. We are playing on the football field at both schools.
Tickets can be purchased online, in advance, through the Rugby Ohio Box Office. As you leave
the parking lots and head to the fields, we will have ticket scanners and people selling tickets.
Please consider buying your tickets online before arriving at the fields.

$10 Adults
$5 Students
$20 Family Pass includes 2 adults & 2 students
Children 5 and under are free

Restrooms are available.

https://www.rugbyohio.com/newsletter


There will 1 or 2 food trucks at each location.
Merchandise will be available for sale.

Box Office

Fall FAQs

Athletic trainers are available at every field. They are located between the player benches. If you
need a trainer, please walk over to them. They will help you with taping if needed but ask that you
please provide your own tape.
Parents are not permitted to enter the field of play or the player sideline. In the event of an injury, a
representative will escort you to your child.
Scores are reported based on the report from the referee. The referees are often running back to
back games so please understand that we will update the boards and Rugby Xplorer as soon as
possible.
Referee abuse will not be tolerated.
Alcohol is prohibited at all locations.

2023/24 Dates

November 1st - Spring HS Registration opens
January 1st - Spring Youth Registration opens

March 4th - Spring HS Season begins (through May12th)
April 6th - Spring Youth Season begins

May 18th - Youth Championships
May 18/19 - HS Regional Quarterfinals

May 25/26 - HS State Semifinals
June 1st - HS State Championships
June 8th - Regional Select Matches
June 15/16 - Buckeye Invitational
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